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Dear Music Therapy Charity Trustees,

	I wish to sincerely thank you for your part in supporting my studies at Queen Margaret University. With the £1000 I received from your charity I was able to invest in a new guitar and a new lightweight cello case that will make traveling through the city with my cello much easier! These purchases have greatly benefitted me personally and as a student – thank you!
	After a whirlwind of a year I can look back with satisfaction at all of the wonderful courses I have taken, things I have learned from my practice placement on a dementia ward and the dreams that have been stirred within me for future work once I become a qualified music therapist. 
	Having attended the recent MTC research conference in London I can see how much this charity values, supports, and furthers research within the music therapy field. The talks that were given at the conference were broad in scope and deeply inspiring. I left with buoyed spirits and a hope to apply to one of the small grants or even the research project grant one day!

	With much gratitude,

	Liana Nuse
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